

St John Fisher Catholic Primary School

Kale Road, Erith, Kent DA18 4BA Telephone: 020 8310 7311 Fax: 020 8312 1017

www.sjf.bexley.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Sarah J Griffin BA (Hons) MA (Hons) NPQH

9th December 2020

Dear Parents

In response to the announcement yesterday from the Government, we are writing to inform you we will be amending our end of term dates due to COVID-19.

Our last day of school this term will now be Thursday 17th December 2020.

To ensure no school days are lost we have slightly adjusted other dates in the school year.

I have attached the correct school dates for the remainder of the school Year 2020 - 2021.

Our new return to school date will be <u>Wednesday 6th January 2021</u>. The additional two days will be taken from our Easter holidays as indicated on the school dates attached.

It has been a very hard term on everyone and a well-needed break is needed for all.

At this time I take comfort from these words - 'The LORD replied, "My Presence will go with you, and I will give you rest." Exodus 33:14. May God continue to bless us all and keep us safe.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Griffin



















